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I ask you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 417, An Act Regarding the 
Confidentiality of Certain Records Belonging to the Department of Agriculture, 
Conservation and Forestry Relate to the Bureau of Forestry.  My question is, why on 
Earth do we need to have anything in these three departments be "CONFIDENTAL?" 
I believe they need to be absolutely OPEN and FULL DISCLOSURE of what they 
are doing.  We have departments within a state that handle aspects of the state like 
Agriculture because no one person can do it all.  That being said, these individuals 
should report, in FULL DISCLOSURE what is going on in their realm. I don't see any
confidentiality issues with any of these departments.  What are they trying to hide, is 
how it makes me feel.  Further explanation needs to be presented to you all to make a 
good decision on this bill.  I hope you are able to get it.  Unless you do, I hope yu will
vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 417.  Thank you for your service to our state!


